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Watts Remy

From: Rose Sacco <starrosefire@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 3:43 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Yes to SB853

This email is to inform you that I am in complete support of SB853. I respectfully request that the state of Oregon pass 
laws to ban the use of synthetic pesticides and the sale of synthetic pesticides in the state of Oregon.Thanks, Rose Sacco 
 
Sent from my iPad 


